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SCHEDULE OF EVENTS
4:30 p.m. 	 Mass in the Activity-Athletic Center
		  Hearst Auditorium 

5:45 p.m. 	 School tours

6:30 p.m. 	 Cocktails and dinner in the
		  Activity-Athletic Center

There is currently a block of rooms at the Garden City Hotel (gardencityhotel.com)
for all of those joining us from out of town. Use Chaminade High School
Class of 1995 25th Reunion when booking either online or over the phone. 
 
Need to update your contact info? Visit chaminade-hs.org/alumni and click
on the “update contact info” button. 

CLASS OF 1995 25th REUNION 
Dear Classmates, 

Remember the first day of 3C Week? How about the fun we had at our Senior 
Night? These are those “good old days” from Chaminade that we will never 
forget. Let’s reminisce and celebrate where we are today. Please join us for the 
Class of 1994 25th Reunion on Saturday, April 13 at 4:30 p.m. at Chaminade. 
We’ll celebrate Mass, tour the campus, enjoy cocktails and dinner, re-establish 
old connections, and make new memories.

Every year, the 25th Reunion class raises money for our Torch Fund to present 
as a class gift to our President, Bro. Thomas Cleary, S.M. ’81. (He has come 
a long way since being our freshman English teacher!) During the committee 
process, we were presented with a unique opportunity to allocate this class gift 
to a specific project that will make a difference for our current students. Cham-
inade’s Bloomberg Lab is being expanded and updated. This lab gives Chami-
nade students the opportunity to become Bloomberg certified - an important 
certification and skill to have regardless of their career professions. We are 
hoping to raise $175,000 to help with this expansion. If we do so, a plaque will 
be included in the lab stating “Gift of the Class of 1994” along with any other 
leadership donors. 

Additionally, for every $500 donated, you will receive a raffle to win a Chami-
nade gift bag and a $1,000 gift certificate to the Four Seasons Hotel (the more 
you give, the more tickets you get).  Please be as generous as you can….every gift 
counts. Historically, less than 10 percent of our class has donated. We know that 
we can do better for our beloved Chaminade. Even for those who cannot attend 
the reunion, please consider a gift so we can aim for 100 percent class participa-
tion! Let’s make this class gift count for our students! By the way, if your company 
has a matching gift program, that match will be included in our class gift total.

Visit chaminade-hs.org/reunions to register, make your gift,
and receive reunion updates.

Also, join our class Facebook page, Chaminade High School Class of 1995,
to share stories and stay connected!

We look forward to seeing you in April!

Fortes in Unitate, 

XXX, XXX, XXX
Class of 1995 25th Reunion Co-Chairmen


